
Penny War benefiting 

Truth Spring Academy 
October 13-17th 

Put your spare change toward a great cause. All proceeds from 

our penny war fundraiser will go to support Truth Spring 

Academy, one of our mission partners.

Pennies are “positive”- Here’s how it works:

•Containers will be located on the stage in Stockwell Hall during lunch.
•Each penny counts as one positive point in the HOUSE bucket.

•Each silver coin or paper money counts as negative points for HOUSE 
buckets. In other words, dropping a quarter in another House’s bucket 

takes 25 points from their total!– Imagine what dollar bills could do!!

•At the end of the day on October 17th , all change/points will be tallied 
and one HOUSE will receive an 25 house points towards Quarter 2.

oKalosyni
oRev 
oUrafiki
oValor

Start saving your change—
it can make a big difference!
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